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2 July 1980

Dr. Joshua Lederberg

President, Rockefeller University
New York, NY 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

As a result of your suggestions and encouragement from the agencies,
we submitted our proposal "Quantitative Evaluation of Carcinogenic Risk in

Humans from Chemicals" to Mr. N.F. Barr of DOE and to HEW for a basic research
grant.

The proposal is now being reviewed and we hope that something will come

of it. Thank you for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Rabelalin,
Richard Wilson
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